
 

Nov 3 Update 
 

School Gyms to Reopen for Community Physical Activity and Sports  
 
Basketball Nova Scotia is thrilled with the announcement to allow community 
access to our schools. The 
benefits of sport are crucial parts of our physical, mental and social well-being, 
key factors in helping us all cope with COVID-19. The majority of our groups 
use our schools across the province to facilitate programming and this will 
allow our clubs and leagues to get back on court safely. 
 
Thank you to Minister Zach Churchill, Volley, Soccer and Sport Nova Scotia 
and all those who helped push this through. Let's work as a community to get 
back on court safely! 

 
Click here to read the full News Release  

  
Club Presidents can expect information in their emails shortly regarding our 
2021 programming including: U10 Jamboree presented by EAstlink, Provincial 
Championships presented by Eastlink and the Jr. NBA World Championships. 
 

https://novascotia.ca/news/release/?id=20201103001

